
The Max City Council met Monday, September 11, 2017, at 7pm.  Mayor Joel Hauf and council members Jon Hauf, and 
Heather Bostow were present Randy Swanson and Nathan Schneider were absent.  Visitors in attendance: Nathan Amick 
of Ackerman Estvold; Richard Gullickson; Raymond Iverson, Jody Gullickson 
 
Meeting called to order.   
 
Jon Hauf moved to approve and dispense with reading minutes from the previous meeting; Bostow second, all voting aye, 
MC. 
 
Iverson asked the council for some old wood south of the landfill on city property. Council consensus to let Iverson have it. 
He also discussed the food pantry and gave them an update. Amick talked about the State Revolving Fund. Council 
discussed the carpet bid received for the Senior Center and tabled it. Budget will be discussed at next meeting.  
 
Council heard from Klemetsrud regarding maintenance issues: Superior Stucco has still not fixed the stucco and is not 
returning calls; one of bathrooms was painted but some painting still to do at the hall; Certifications are not completed yet 
and pesticide test has not yet been completed, No Change in Banners, Tree trimming by the trailer court needs to be 
done, Fountain is being fixed under manufacture warranty; city pickup was discussed but no action; also discussed was a 
job site injury. 
 
A motion was made by Jon Hauf, 2nd by Bostow to approve the financial statements, approval of the bills, the water 
delinquency report and the court report.  Motion carried unanimously.  
 
Council Concerns: Wenger asked for some time off. Also discussed was Wenger needs to make sure gate valves are 
exercised, sewers and hydrants get flushed. 
 
The next regular council meeting will be held on Monday October 2, 2017 at 7:00 pm. Bostow moved to adjourn meeting, 
Jon Hauf second, meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
Joel Hauf, Mayor    Katherine Klemetsrud, Auditor 


